
Benbow	Brothers	(Timber)	Limited
TIMBER	MERCHANTS	AND	TREE	SURGEONS
The	Lodge,	Lee	Brockhurst,	Shrewsbury,	Shropshire,	SY4	5SA

Telephone	(01939)	200242	 Fax:	(01939)	200320
Vat	No:	158	9586	02	UTR:	21870	00766

enquiries@benbowbrothers.co.uk

Mr	Peter	Orrell
Deputy	Clerk
Bayston	Hill	Parish	Council
Lyth	Hill	Road
Bayston	Hill
Shrewsbury
SY3	0EW

28/01/2025

Quote	Ref:	25/28

Contact	No:	01743	874	651

Email:	peter.orrell@baystonhillparishcouncil.org.uk

Dear	Mr	Orrell

Re:	Tree	work	at	Public	space	in	Bayston	Hill,	SY3	0LW	(what3words	location:
boil.dishes.shared)

Thank	you	very	much	for	asking	us	to	quote	requesting	a	quote	for	the	tree	work	required	based	on
the	e-mail	we	received	from	Zoe	Adlington	on	10th	January	2025,	which	we	have	now	visited.

We	are	pleased	to	quote	as	follows

	

Work	as	per	Zoe's	recommendations

x2	tree	groups	comprising	Willow,	Birch	and	Sycamore

Approximately	36	stems	in	total	including	fallen	stems

Fell	all	to	ground	level

To	include	clearance	of	fallen	top	from	storm	damaged	Poplar	(tree	to	remain)

Remove	timber	from	site

Chip	brash	and	remove,	or	spread	in	woodland	areas	where	appropriate

Provide	warning	signs	and	banksmen	for	footpaths	in	area

Provide	Tractor	and	Forwarder

Provide	Timber	Lorry	and	Crane

£3850.00	+	VAT

Access	is	via	the	wooden	gate	into	the	work	area,	adjacent	to	42	Brookfield,	SY3	0LR.	Permission	to
prune	these	trees	to	gain	access	has	been	agreed	with	the	home	owner	(Mr	John	Parry	-	07852	590
831).
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A	key	will	be	required	for	the	lock	on	the	gate.

The	ground	is	currently	very	wet	and	drier	ground	conditions	will	be	required	to	prevent	excessive
ground	damage.	The	trees	are	however	likely	to	host	nesting	birds	and	ideally	would	be	completed
prior	to	bird	nesting	season.	It	may	be	that	work	should	be	completed	before	nesting	season	and	in
which	case	some	damage	to	the	ground	may	occur.	This	situation	can	be	assessed	at	the	proposed
time	of	work	and	we	would	be	happy	to	discuss	further.

I	hope	that	this	is	agreeable	to	you	and	should	you	have	any	queries	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact
me.

Yours	Sincerely

Chris	Hearn
Tree	Surgery	Manager


